
 

 

 

 
 

B.U.I.L.D.  
 

(Better Understanding of Individuals with Learning Differences) 

Presents: 

 

The Annual Parent’s Night Out 
 

 

Friday Evening, April 29
th

 at 7pm: Relax and enjoy an evening 

of camaraderie, dinner, and conversation with fellow parents 

at our annual Parent’s Night Out at Manny’s Place in 

Gateway Shopping Center, Wayne.  BYOB.  Separate Checks 

will be issued.  Check out Manny’s Place on the web:  

http://www.mannyscrabcakes.com/index.php 

 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, April 26th 
 

Wendy Brooks:   wenobrooks@aol.com 

Michele Lynch:  rlynch610@verizon.net 

Susan Peterman:  shpeterman@yahoo.com 
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